
INDUS VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL, NOIDA 

CIRCULAR 

 
Cir No.: IVPS/07/2023-24 

Dear Parents,                 Date: 27.10.2023 

 

As the winter approaches and the weather gets colder, it's essential to ensure our students are 

dressed appropriately. Students are required to come to school in their winter uniform from 

1st November 2023.  

 

As per the parents’ suggestion, to improve the uniform quality we have changed the vendor. 

Due to which, this season there will be a little delay in providing the winter uniform. 

 

New students are allowed to wear the summer uniform until they acquire the winter uniform. 

Till then they can wear a blue or black jacket and black leggings under the skirt, if required.  

 

Your co-operation is greatly anticipated and appreciated. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Shikha Sharma 

(Principal) 


